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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

 
Deferral Request for City Initiated Avenue Study for St. 
Clair Avenue West between Bathurst Street and Keele 
Street (PG26.2)
 

Date: August 4, 2009 

To: City Council 

From: Deputy City Manager 
Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning 

Wards: Ward 11 – York South-Weston 
Ward 17 – Davenport 
Ward 21 – St. Paul’s 

Reference 
Number: 05-189781 WET 11 TM and 06-115914 SPS 00 TM 

 
SUMMARY 
 
This report requests deferral of consideration of the final report regarding the City 
Initiated Avenue Study for St. Clair Avenue West between Bathurst Street and Keele 
Street until City Council’s meeting of September 30 and October 1, 2009. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Deputy City Manager recommends that: 
 
1. City Council defer consideration of PG26.2 regarding the City Initiated Avenue 

Study for St. Clair Avenue West between Bathurst Street and Keele Street until its 
meeting on September 30 and October 1, 2009 to allow staff time to complete the 
requested report. 

 
 

Financial Impact 
The recommendations in this report have no financial impact. 
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COMMENTS 
 
The following report request was made at the June 4, 2009 meeting of Planning and 
Growth Committee:  
 
PG 26.2  
City Initiated Avenue Study for St. Clair Avenue West between Bathurst 
Street and Keele Street – Final Report 
 
Planning and Growth Management Committee requested the Chief Planner and Executive 
Director, City Planning to report directly to City Council on several matters raised during 
consideration of the item   With the end of the labour disruption, the report on this matter 
will be finalized.  It is recommended that this item be deferred and the requested report 
be forwarded to City Council for consideration at its meeting on September 30 and 
October 1, 2009.  
 
CONTACT 
 
Gregg Lintern, Director 
Community Planning, Etobicoke York District 
Tel. No. 416-394-8211 
Fax No. 416-394-6063 
E-mail: glintern@toronto.ca 
 
 
SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
______________________   ______________________ 
Richard Butts     Gary Wright 
Deputy City Manager    Chief Planner and Executive Director 

City Planning Division  
 


